
The MRGCD is notifying holders of Water Bank leases that as of 9:00 AM, May 19 2020 Water Bank 
deliveries in all service areas are curtailed until further  notice.  The computed natural inflow of the Rio 
Grande has fallen below the curtailment threshold (950 cfs)  required to serve all water users without 
release from storage.   Water Bank deliveries that were scheduled before the Curtailment date/time will 
be allowed to continue for up to 5 days.  No delivery to Water Bank users will be allowed after 9:00 AM, 
May 24, 2020.   
 
At the present time, we do not know how long this curtailment will be in effect.  If rain increases the 
flow of the Rio Grande above the flow thresholds, or other local conditions are identified (per Rule 23), 
Water Bank users will be notified through this website, or their ISO, that Water Bank Deliveries may be 
resumed. 
 
Water Bank users are expected to prevent incidental delivery of water from regular lands to Water Bank 
lands.   Water Bank users with designated Alternate Curtailment Locations (ACL’s) should inform their 
ISO of ACL’s.  ISO’s have a list of approved ACL’s. 
 
2020 is shaping up to be a very difficult year for water supply.  MRGCD staff will do everything we can to 
manage the limited supply for the benefit of as many users as possible.  We appreciate your 
cooperation.  
 


